Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set B.5: Leona Valley Town Council

From: Boccio, John [mailto:JBX@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2006 3:43 PM

To: JDavidson@AspenEG.com

Subject: PW: Request for extension of comment period for Antelope-Pardee EIR/EIS

From: Herdem@aol.com [mailto:Herdem@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2006 4:07 PM

To: Halligan, Julie

Subject: Fwd: Request for extension of comment period for Antelope-Pardee EIR/EIS

Administrative Law Judge Halligan,

On September 1, 2006 the following email was sent to you:

December 2006

Julie M. Halligan

EIR Project Manager

California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-1062

Dear Ms. Halligan,

On behalf of the citizens of Leona Valley and as a member of the Leona Valley
Town Council we are requesting additional time for public comment on the
above mentioned CPUC and US Forest Service Alternate Route 5 and all other
alternate routes.

The Leona Valley Town Council did not receive any notification from the US
Forest Service or the CPUC concerning this proposed alternate route 5 until the
first week of August. It was with this notice that we also received notification
that the last date for public input was September 18, 2006. I am sure that by now
you have an indication of our concerns and displeasure about this Proposed
Alternate Route 5. You also should know that Leona Valley does not stand
alone. The communities of Acton and Agua Dulce are also very seriously
impacted. It is mind boggling to imaging that the Forest Service and the CPUC
would even put forth such a suggestion.

Absent of a decision to completely abandon the notion of Alternate Route 5 SCE
corridor. The Leona Valley Town Council respective requests that a new time
lime be given. We are requesting a 90 day period of time.

Please advise.

Best Regards,

B.5-1

B.5-2

B.5-3

Ap.8B-16 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Terrence D. Kenney
Leona Valley Town Council
661-305-2501

CC: Leona Valley Town Council
Norm Hickling, Deputy to Supervisor Antonovich's Office,5th District

Your Honor,

I believe that the LLeona Valley Town Council did state why we were requesting more time for
public input and review for the above mentioned Antelope-Pardee EIR/EIS as it pertained to
proposed alternate route 5. I do apologize for referring to you as the project manager.

Specifically the Leona Valley Town Council did not receive any notification from the US Forest
Service or the CPUC concerning this proposed alternate route 3 until the first week of August. It
was with this notice that we also received notification that the last date for public input was
September 18, 2006. The citizens of our community have not had sufficient time to study the
impact of this proposal and prepare a proper response to the CPUC prior to the stated cut off date
of September 18,2006

As a result of this insufficient allocation of time in light of when we received the notification, we
respectively are requesting an additional 90 days for evaluation and comment.

Thank you for your consideration.
Terrence D. Kenney

Leona Valley Town Council
661-305-2501

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8B-17 December 2006
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Response to Comment Set B.5: Leona Valley Town Council

B.5-1 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding noticing procedures and the Draft EIR/EIS review
period. Please note that the public review period for the Draft EIR/EIS was extended to October 3,
2006.

B.5-2 Thank you for submitting your opinion regarding Alternative 5.

B.5-3  On September 13, the CPUC and the Forest Service formally extended the public review period for
the Draft EIR/EIS to October 3, 2006.

December 2006 Ap.8B-18 Final EIR/EIS



